
 

February 5, 2025 

Subject: Docking Slip Renewal for North East Community Marina 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As a valued customer of the North East Community Marina, we are inviting you to renew your slip for the 2025 
boating season. Your current slip will be held for you exclusively until April 15, 2025. After this date, all 
unclaimed slips will be offered on a first-come, first-served basis. 

To ensure your continued access to your current slip, please complete the renewal process by the deadline. To 
renew, kindly submit the enclosed renewal form along with your payment of $1,200.00 per slip or $2,000.00 
for a double slip by April 15, 2025.  

If you have already submitted a deposit, please submit payment for the balance. If we do not receive your 
renewal by this deadline, your slip may be offered to other boaters. 

Renewal Details: 

 Slip Number and Insurance: Indicate on the form and attach a copy of policy page 
 Rental Fee: $1,200.00 (single) / $2,000.00 (double side by side) 
 Renewal Deadline: April 15, 2025 
 Payment Methods: Check or credit card (processed in Bait and Tackle store) 

Please find two contracts enclosed: one for your records and a second for NECMA.  

Fill out the necessary information and include your insurance details along with your payment. You may mail 
your renewal documents to North East Community Marina, PO Box 281, North East, PA 16428, or drop 
them off at the tackle store. 

If you have any questions or require any adjustments, feel free to contact us at Board@nemarina.org 

Many thanks for your continued support!  

We look forward to another great boating season with you! 

Sincerely, 

NECMA Board   
North East Community Marina 
Nemarina.org 


